Dear team leaders, and coaches.

On behalf of the organizers, thank you very much for your team's entry to the 25th Budapest Open. We here at the venue will do our utmost to ensure that you have a great time and leave Budapest with only positive experiences.

Entries for this year's Budapest Open are now closed as the number of entrants has reached 2,000 and the waiting list is growing by the minute with more and more people wanting to compete. Therefore, I ask all team leaders to carefully review their team rosters one more time and remove any competitor from the entry list who will not be competing. If you do not remove them from the list by 8 September and they still do not appear at the event, you will have to pay a fee of 15 Euros for each such competitor on the spot. The aim of this measure is to ensure that as many of those on the waiting list as possible are able to compete.

I am happy to inform you that our official Travel Agency partner still has rooms available at the hotels near the Sports Hall with a return shuttle service. All offered and bookable hotel prices include breakfast, all taxes at the hotel, and the return shuttle service.

Please visit the official accommodation booking page to make your room reservation with ease: <a href="www.welltravel.hu/booking">www.welltravel.hu/booking</a>

We wish everyone a good competition and a successful performance.

Best regards,

Gerd Rebicek Head of the oragnizing committee